
 

                     Recruitment Conversation Starters 

 

Starting a conversation with a stranger can feel a bit daunting. These questions can 

be a first step toward asking people about joining Girlguiding as an adult member. 

You could use them at a recruitment event or with parents in the meeting place.  

 



  



 

If you’d like any further support with adult 

recruitment, contact the Membership 

Development Team at Scottish Headquarters 

(membershipadmin@girlguiding-scot.org.uk). 

If you’re a trainer and would like a set of 

these cards in another format, please contact 

the above email address.  
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